
11th January 2022 

 

 

 Dear Parent / Carer 

 

From Monday 17th until Thursday 20th January (weather and works dependent) there will be temporary traffic 

lights operating on Peasehill directly outside the school gates, whilst gas works are being carried out.  

This will unfortunately cause traffic congestion, particularly at the start and end of the school day. Can I therefore 

ask that parents drive onto the school site only if absolutely necessary? 

Please accept the school’s apologies for any inconvenience that these essential works may cause. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J de Rijk 

Head of School 

The Ripley Academy 

 

 

 


